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Power Reactor Specialty 
Bids You Adieu 

Eugene M. Rollins, Chair, Power Reactor Panel 
We have come a long way since October of 1992 when 

we began work on this year's Power Reactor Exam. As 
most of you know, 1993 was the last year that the Power 
Reactor Exam was offered. The twelve Panel members 
who worked many long hours on the 1993 exam produced 
a truly outstanding product. Twenty-one candidates elected 
to take the Power Reactor Exam last July, and the Panel is 
hard at work grading their efforts. 

I would like to express my thanks to the Panel Members 
who produced and graded the 1993 Power Reactor Exam. 
The Panel Members included Eric Bickel, Sarah Coy, Jim 
Tarpinian, Phillip Gianutsos, Daryl Greene, Ralph Ken­
ning, Don Mayer, Jayalakshima Ramanuja, Scott Schofield, 
Mark Simpson and David Smith. A special thanks goes out 
to Dick Warnock, Eric Goldin and Steve Garry for their 
help in grading the exams. 

Also, I would like to thank those Power Reactor Panel 
Members from past years who gave so generously of their 
time and talent. 

Being a Member of a Certification Exam Panel has been 
a rewarding and educational experience for me over the last 
four years. I would encourage all CHPs to become 
involved in the process. Working with an exam panel will 
provide insight into areas that you probably do not encoun­
ter in your daily responsibilities. In addition, you will 
develop valuable contacts with other CHPs in the profes­
sion. As a bonus, beginning January 1994, you will 
receive up to twelve continuing education credits per year 
(32 per recertification period) for Panel participation. 

JOIN THE CERTIFICATION PROCESS!! 

1994 Certification Exam 
Applications for the 1994 Certification Exam must be post­
marked no later than January 15. 1994. 
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